
Barnstable Complete Streets 
Conversation

Public Workshop Series
Coming to a Village Near You

“Complete Streets are designed and 
operated to provide safety, comfort and accessibility 

for users of all ages and abilities including 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorized 

vehicles.”

Village of Hyannis
Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Barnstable Adult Community Center
825 Falmouth Road, Hyannis 

Village of Marstons Mills
Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Liberty Hall
2150 Main Street, Marstons Mills

Village of Centerville
Thursday, July 28, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Centerville Public Library
585 Main Street, Centerville

Villages of Barnstable & West Barnstable
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 4:30 PM
St. Mary’s Episcopal Church
3055 Main Street, Barnstable

Villages of Osterville & Cotuit
Monday, July 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Osterville Public Library
43 Wianno Avenue, Osterville

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language 
assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: 
(508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The 
Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that 
no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected 
categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran’s status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or 
background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape 
Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO’s 
Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If 
this information is needed in another language, please contact the MPO’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro 
idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.

For more information, please visit:
www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets

http://www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets


Complete Streets Conversation
Village of Marstons Mills

“Complete Streets are designed and 
operated to provide safety, comfort and accessibility 

for users of all ages and abilities including 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorized 

vehicles.”

Village Engagement Session
Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Liberty Hall
2150 Main Street, Marstons Mills

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language 
assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: 
(508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The 
Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that 
no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected 
categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran’s status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or 
background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape 
Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO’s 
Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If 
this information is needed in another language, please contact the MPO’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro 
idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.

For more information, please visit:
www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets

What do you think would improve streets for all roadway users in the village
of Marstons Mills? The Town of Barnstable and the Cape Cod Commission
want to hear from you. Join us for a public meeting to help us
understand the multimodal issues and opportunities in your village. Based
on feedback from this meeting, in addition to the other village engagement
sessions, improvements across the Town of Barnstable will be listed in a
Prioritization Plan that will help Barnstable gain access to state and federal
funding.

http://www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets


Complete Streets Conversation
Village of Hyannis

“Complete Streets are designed and 
operated to provide safety, comfort and accessibility 

for users of all ages and abilities including 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorized 

vehicles.”

Village Engagement Session
Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Barnstable Adult Community Center
825 Falmouth Road, Hyannis 

What do you think would improve streets for all roadway users in the village
of Hyannis? The Town of Barnstable and the Cape Cod Commission want
to hear from you. Join us for a public meeting to help us understand the
multimodal issues and opportunities in your village. Based on feedback from
this meeting, in addition to the other village engagement sessions,
improvements across the Town of Barnstable will be listed in a Prioritization
Plan that will help Barnstable gain access to state and federal funding.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language 
assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: 
(508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The 
Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that 
no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected 
categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran’s status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or 
background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape 
Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO’s 
Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If 
this information is needed in another language, please contact the MPO’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro 
idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.

For more information, please visit:
www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets

http://www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets


Complete Streets Conversation
Village of Centerville

“Complete Streets are designed and 
operated to provide safety, comfort and accessibility 

for users of all ages and abilities including 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorized 

vehicles.”

Village Engagement Session
Thursday, July 28, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Centerville Public Library
585 Main Street, Centerville

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language 
assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: 
(508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The 
Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that 
no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected 
categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran’s status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or 
background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape 
Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO’s 
Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If 
this information is needed in another language, please contact the MPO’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro 
idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.

For more information, please visit:
www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets

What do you think would improve streets for all roadway users in the village
of Centerville? The Town of Barnstable and the Cape Cod Commission want
to hear from you. Join us for a public meeting to help us understand the
multimodal issues and opportunities in your village. Based on feedback from
this meeting, in addition to the other village engagement sessions,
improvements across the Town of Barnstable will be listed in a Prioritization
Plan that will help Barnstable gain access to state and federal funding.

http://www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets


Complete Streets Conversation
Villages of Barnstable & West Barnstable

“Complete Streets are designed and 
operated to provide safety, comfort and accessibility 

for users of all ages and abilities including 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorized 

vehicles.”

Village Engagement Session
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 4:30 PM
St. Mary’s Episcopal Church
3055 Main Street, Barnstable

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language 
assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: 
(508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The 
Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that 
no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected 
categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran’s status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or 
background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape 
Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO’s 
Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If 
this information is needed in another language, please contact the MPO’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro 
idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.

For more information, please visit:
www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets

What do you think would improve streets for all roadway users in the
villages of Barnstable and West Barnstable? The Town of Barnstable and the
Cape Cod Commission want to hear from you. Join us for a public meeting to
help us understand the multimodal issues and opportunities in your village.
Based on feedback from this meeting, in addition to the other village
engagement sessions, improvements across the Town of Barnstable will
be listed in a Prioritization Plan that will help Barnstable gain access to
state and federal funding.

http://www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets


Complete Streets Conversation
Villages of Osterville & Cotuit

“Complete Streets are designed and 
operated to provide safety, comfort and accessibility 

for users of all ages and abilities including 
pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorized 

vehicles.”

Village Engagement Session
Monday, July 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Osterville Public Library
43 Wianno Avenue, Osterville

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language 
assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: 
(508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The 
Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that 
no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected 
categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran’s status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or 
background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape 
Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO’s 
Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If 
this information is needed in another language, please contact the MPO’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro 
idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.

For more information, please visit:
www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets

What do you think would improve streets for all roadway users in the
villages of Osterville and Cotuit? The Town of Barnstable and the Cape Cod
Commission want to hear from you. Join us for a public meeting to help us
understand the multimodal issues and opportunities in your village. Based
on feedback from this meeting, in addition to the other village engagement
sessions, improvements across the Town of Barnstable will be listed in a
Prioritization Plan that will help Barnstable gain access to state and federal
funding.

http://www.capecodcommission.org/BarnstableCompleteStreets
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